Thornaby Church of England Primary School
Newsletter –October 2012 
Nearly New Sale

Friends of Thornaby C of E School.(our PTA) are holding a Nearly New Sale in our school hall next Thursday 11th October from 3.15-4.30. All items of clothing will be 50p. Please come and support this event as all funds raised are used to buy things for the children in our school. (They purchased all the jubilee mugs last term).They would also be grateful of any donations of good quality clothing that they can sell.  
Open Afternoon


Just a reminder that we are holding an Open Afternoon on Thursday 15th November from 2pm – 3.15pm when you have the opportunity to come into school and see your child at work. Children will need to remain in school until 3.15pm. Please arrive through the main school gate.
Playground


Recently several parents and buggies have been hit by footballs before the start of school. Please could parents remind their children that in order to avoid accidents balls are not allowed on the playground before school starts.
Morrisons tokens

We are collecting Morrisons lets Grow tokens. If you have received any with your shopping please send them into school as we use them to purchase equipment for Gardening Club.
Car Park


Please can we remind parents/carers/relative/taxi drivers that our school carpark is only for staff cars and deliveries. It is a very small carpark and is often over full with staff cars. We have recently had several ‘near misses’ involving parents who are parking or tying to turn in our carpark. Please take notice of the sign at the gate. We have also recently had the parking attendants outside our school as there have been issues with buses not stopping to pick up passengers as the bus layby has been full of parked cars. They have requested that I remind you that parking there is an offence. 

Harvest


We are holding our Harvest Festival this Friday 5th October. This year we will once again be supporting the local Women’s Refuge. Thank you to those who have already donated a packet or a tin of food. If you have not done so then there is still time to donate! We would be grateful for any contributions that you can make. 
Holidays

Please can I remind you that we are closed on MONDAY 8th October for staff training. We apologise for the short notice but we will also be closed on Friday 26th October for a further PD Day. Our Half term holiday is from Monday 29th October to Friday 2nd November. Children break up for the Christmas holiday on Friday 21st December and return to school on Monday 7th January. Please could we remind parents that holidays should be taken during these times and NOT during the school term. 
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